
Whisk & JANE LLC send demand
letters to New Bedford City
Council and Mayor
Ericca Kennedy of Whisk & JANE LLC has sent letters to the New
Bedford  City  Council  and  Mayor  John  Mitchell  voicing  her
frustration that the zoning ordinance has caused a significant
delay to opening her recreational marijuana business at the
former strip club on Pope’s Island.

Here are the letters:

Final Demand Immediate Action Required

Immediate HCA Action Required
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